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Consent for Diagnostic Tests/Procedures 
 

 

 

Affiliated Ear, Nose & Throat Physicians is pleased you have chosen us for your 
care.  Our physicians feel that a patient presenting to our office with sinus, 
allergy, throat or hearing complaints require a thorough examination of that 

specific area.  In some cases, this can only be accomplished by diagnostic tests 
or procedures, which your physicians may feel are medically necessary.  The 

tests or procedures are separate from the physician’s office consultation and 
thus have a separate charge.  Insurance companies may consider the nasal 
endoscopy or laryngoscopy a “surgical procedure.”  Any of these tests or 

procedures may be applied to your deductible and/or co-insurance based on 
your insurance plan benefits. 
 

 

**For informational purposes only.  Document will be signed at scheduled 

appointment. 

 

 
 


